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Under the directions of the Dean of the Faculty of Engineering Dr. Abdullah bin Abdul Mohsen 

Al Abdul Karim, the activities of the open day for new students were opened on Tuesday 

16/1/2017 at the Engineering Club Hall with the participation of: vice deans, heads of 

departments, faculty members, staff and students. The vice Dean of academic affairs, Dr. 

Saleh bin Ahmed Al-Dahash, welcomed the audience and asked the students to take 

advantage of the information delivered in this day.   

 

He also informed the new students that they should choose one of the three specializations 

offered by the college taking in account of scientific and moral standards. He insisted that the 

specialization selection should be in coherence with the personal desire and scientific and 

practical tendencies of the student towards the specialization, reassuring students that the 

job opportunities are available in the market for all engineering specialties. As the study of 

the grades and achievements of the student in the various courses reflects its scientific 

creativity areas. 

 

He also noted the importance of discussing with the academic advisor during the 

specialization selection.   

 

Then, the Vice Dean of Quality and Development Dr. Abdullah bin Ali Al Muhaisin, assured the 

students that the specialization selection should be done after a deep study of the subject 

and it should be based on scientific and moral grounds.  

He mentioned the importance of the use of engineering books and websites can help the 

student to choose the appropriate academic specialization.  

He also pointed that the students should have an opinion about the fields of available jobs 

after graduation that can help him to select its specialization.  



Then the Head of Civil and Environmental Engineering Department, Dr. Abdullah bin 

Mohammed Al Shehri, talked to the students about the selection of the appropriate 

specialization and assured the students that the good perception leads to good information.  

He also assured the students that they should take sufficient time to study their specialization 

selection since it will have a big impact on their future life. 

After that, the students listened to the delegates from the different academic departments of 

the college. They present to the students the academic disciplines in the Faculty of 

Engineering, the sub-tracks in each one, and the fields of jobs available for each sub-track. 

Then, the chairman of the Students Activity Committee at the College, Dr. Tareq Nabil, 

presented an overview of the activities offered at the college and their importance in 

strengthening the bonds between the student and his colleagues and the college, that 

positively reflect on his future personality as a successful engineer.  

Finally, an open questions/responses section has been offered to the students to help them 

to select the appropriate engineering specialization 

 

 



 

 

 

 


